
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 85.4% Kingfishers 93.3% Jackdaws 94% Hummingbirds 96%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 92.2% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

Renee – Flamingos 

 William  - Kingfishers 

  Lily - Jackdaws 

 Jude W - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality have been awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you The Office staff would like to thank parents for their support and patience 

during the start of a very busy Autumn Term.     
 

Do we know who is picking up your child? Parents are reminded that, in line with Child 

Protection and Safeguarding best practice, school should be notified if someone else is picking 

up your child from school.  Notification can be made by letter, e mail or phone. If someone else 

is to pick up regularly then it is not necessary to notify us on every occasion; a written 

communication along the lines of, ‘Every Wednesday, Mrs X will pick up my son Y’ is perfectly 

acceptable. Likewise, if your child is walking home (children in Year 5 and 6 only), we need a 

written communication giving your consent. 
 

 

Trainee Teachers Mrs Plunkett and Miss Betts have joined us from the Suffolk and Norfolk 

SCITT,  as their first placement, training to be teachers and will be with us until December.  

Mrs Plunkett will be in Hummingbirds, Miss Betts in Jackdaws. 
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Counsellor Andre is back working with us this year on a Wednesday morning 9am-12pm. If 

you would like your child to access some time with him or if you would like sometime to talk 

with him please make contact with Miss Stedman who can arrange this. 

 

 

 Inhalers Children with asthma should have inhalers in school at all times.  If your child has 

asthma, a new asthma record form will need to be completed.  Parents of Year 3 and 4 children 

- Your child will need to take their inhaler to swimming lessons each week as chlorine in a 

swimming pool can close nasal passages slightly and make breathing more difficult. 

Please return the Asthma Record (care plan) form asap so we can update our records.  

 

GoGo Discover We are pleased to advise you that our GoGoDiscover Breakasaurus has been 

returned to school and will take pride of place within our school.  Keep a look out! 
 

Diary Dates  

28th September –Year 5 Bikeability 

30th September – Kingfishers Parent Lunch  

1st/2nd November – Parents Evening 2-6pm, more info to follow. 
 

 

 


